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It’s a Wrap: SLC Department of Airports Finalizes Master Plan 
Plan Provides Road Map to Airport’s Future for Next Two Decades 

 
Salt Lake City, UT–Salt Lake City has secured its position as a global aviation hub by opening 
a brand-new airport that will serve the region for decades to come. To prepare for the future, the 
Salt Lake City Department of Airports (SLCDA) is updating its Master Plan to determine future 
facility requirements that will be needed to serve the area and accommodate future air 
transportation demand for the next 20 years.  
 
The SLCDA has been working on updating the Master Plan since 2018, and is planning the final 
public information meeting on Thursday, June 17 at 7 p.m. at the new airport in the Terminal 
Greeting Room. The purpose of the meeting is to report the findings of the master plan and to 
outline the vision for the airport’s next 20 years.  
 
 “Our new airport was envisioned more than 20 years ago in the airport’s previous Master Plan,” 
said Bill Wyatt, executive director, SLCDA. “The updated plan provides a recommended course 
of action that details how the airport can continue to meet the community’s future aviation 
transportation needs.”  
 
The SLCDA opened Phase 1 of The New SLC Redevelopment Program in fall of 2020, and is 
currently constructing Phase 2 of the program, which is slated to open in 2023-24.  
 
SLCDA contracted with consultant RS&H to prepare the Master Plan study. RS&H is an 
architectural, engineering and consulting firm that specializes in providing design, planning and 
environmental services for airport clients throughout the United States.   
 
For those attending in-person, a reminder that face masks are required to be worn while at the 
airport. The public information meeting will also be available virtually through the airport’s 
website at www.slcairport.com/masterplan.  
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